
From: "Grimes, Elizabeth" <Elizabeth.Grimes@adeca.alabama.gov> 
Date: June 2, 2016 at 10:22:49 AM CDT 
To: Undisclosed recipients:; 
Subject: Funding Opportunities from the ADECA Energy Division - Notice of Intent 

Within the next two months, the ADECA Energy Division plans to issue Requests for Proposals for the 
coming year’s grant programs. Be on the lookout for a funding announcement via email and on ADECA’s 
website with more information about the following programs:  
  
Energy Codes Training 
Grant funding provided to qualified applicants to provide training on the statewide commercial and 
residential energy codes. The ADECA Energy Division anticipates awarding one grant for $35,000.  
  
Energy-Efficient Retrofits of K-12 Schools 
Grant funding provided to K-12 public school systems in Alabama for the purchase and installation of 
energy-efficient improvements in their buildings. The ADECA Energy Division anticipates awarding four 
to five grants at $15,000 each. 
  
Energy-Efficient Retrofits of Local Governments 
Grant funding provided to local governments in Alabama for the purchase and installation of energy-
efficient improvements in publicly accessible, community-oriented buildings. The ADECA Energy Division 
anticipates awarding four to five grants at $15,000 each. 
  
At this time, we cannot provide information on eligibility or details of the programs. We simply want to 
make interested parties aware of our grant programs for the coming year. Specific details will be 
included in the Requests for Proposals when issued. Grant programs are dependent upon funding 
received from the U.S. Department of Energy, and funding levels are subject to change.  
  
  
For more information on other programs offered by the ADECA Energy Division, visit our website 
www.adeca.alabama.gov/energy. You may also benefit from one of the following programs 
administered by our office:  
  
AlabamaSAVES Commercial and Industrial Loan Program 
AlabamaWISE Residential Loan Program 
Tracking energy use and savings with ENERGY STAR Portfolio Manager 
Education and assistance with Energy Savings Performance Contracting 
CommuteSmart transportation rideshare and carpooling 
  
  
Elizabeth M. Grimes 
Energy Program Manager 
Energy Division 
Alabama Department of Economic and Community Affairs 
401 Adams Avenue | Montgomery, Alabama 36104 
334.353.3004 
www.adeca.alabama.gov/energy 
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